Morning Announcements 10/31/23

- Want to be a part of the MVHS Book Club Secret Santa and the Book Club yearbook picture? Come to the meeting this Thursday from 7:30 -8:10 am in the back of the Library. See you there and wear your Book Club Tshirts!
- Tomorrow is College and Career Wear Wednesday. Show off your gear from all the great colleges and careers that you support!
- Do you want to participate in a winter sport? Winter sports registration is now open and will close on November 5th. You must be registered on the athletic website, have a current physical on file, and paid the participation fee in order to be cleared to participate. Please visit the athletic website or stop by the athletics window in the main hall to get more information.